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PAC 101 Orientation Night 
 
 

The District Parent Advisory Council Executive would like to invite you to a PAC 101 Orientation session: 

 
� DPAC Overview + How can DPAC support parents  
� Learn valuable tools on taking minutes & proper record keeping  
� Hear how other schools operate their PAC 
� Tips on finances and gaming grants 
� Understanding your Constitution and Bylaws 
� What’s new and relevant to PACs 
� Opportunity to have your PAC related questions answered 

 
 

� Date:    Wednesday, October 4, 2017 
� Place:  Gallery Room, Winslow Centre 1100 Winslow Ave, Coquitlam 
� Time:    6:20-9:00pm (doors open at 6:20 - session starts at 6:45pm) 
� RSVP:  Thursday, September 28, 2017 online at http://dpac43pacorientation2017.eventbrite.ca  

or by phone 604.939.3690 (include your name, phone number & the number of 

people attending.)  

 
Seating is limited, get your registration in early. 

 
Light refreshments will be served 

 

 

Please bring paper and pen for taking notes as we will not be providing handouts.  
Presentations will be available afterwards on our website or via email by request. 
 


